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I am horrified that this road/tunnel is been proposed near to one of the great heritage sites in the British Isles, in
fact the World.
It has a always been part of the excitement of the journey down to the West Country to see the magnificent
Stonehenge spread out before you.
This whole scheme is pandering to the transport lobby and the car, when we should be looking towards cutting
down the number of cars and so reducing the need for new roads.
Joyce Shaw.




